
Press release Rabbi search 
 
 
Congregation Kneseth Israel, Elgin, Illinois is entering the next phase of its long range 
plan by conducting a search for a new Rabbi. A one hundred nineteen year old 
congregation, CKI has participated in a year-long process of research and focus groups to 
gain a clear sense of identity, purpose, and direction. At the conclusion, the congregation 
adopted a new Vision Statement: Congregation Kneseth Israel is a sacred Jewish 
community striving to meet the needs of our congregation through Meaningful 
Observance, Lifelong Learning, Embracing Diversity, and Building Community. 
 
Now CKI is seeking a dynamic, inspirational Rabbi who will partner with the 
congregation to establish the IDEAS of the new vision. The Congregation hopes to 
welcome the new Rabbi by the High Holidays. 


